
From:   Joseph Noonan   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   April 22, 2015

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0180-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Doug,

Per your conversation with Joe and Tyler on Thursday, April 16, 2015, we are filing these extensions
because we want to continue testing the system until leases are in place.

Thank you,
Ashley


